July 5th, 2012
DEAR CLUB MEMBERS:

The June meeting held at 2 Brothers, had 12 members present.

Secretary and Treasurer Reports read.

PRESIDENT REPORT:

We received a check from the AWSC for $79.00, our half of selling the club assistant raffle tickets.
ALLIANCE REPORT:

No report.

TRAIL REPORT:

We had leftover hams from the landowner appreciations. We will be having ham sandwiches at
the golf outing!!!!

OLD BUSINESS:
Bill Weber has picked up the radar gun from the bar who rented it from us.

I still have this and will be returning it soon.

We received a registration survey from the AWSC pertaining to vintage sleds. They would like to
know how many vintage sled are owned, how many are registered and if the cost of a vintage
registration was lower how many sleds would you register. If you have a vintage sled and would
like to be included in the survey, come to the next meeting to fill out the form or give me a call
with the information.

NEW BUSINESS:

We will be holding our annual golf outing, but with some changes.

What: Sundowners Annual best ball golf outing

Where: Creekview Par 3 Albion

When: September 15th, Rain Date September 22nd.

Time: 10:00 am

Cost: $30.00 includes 9 holes of golf, available carts, lunch and door prizes.

There will be a hole in one contest sponsored by Sentry Insurance and Frank Boucher. If anyone
can make a hole in 1 at a predetermined hole, the winner will receive a 2012 Jeep Grand
Cherokee.

We will be selling the raffle tickets again this year with the top prize being $500.00 and other
smaller amounts for a better chance of winning. Everyone will be getting them in the mail and
would like all club members to sell them.

If you have worked on obtaining hole sponsors in the past and are willing to help again, please
come to the next meeting or just go and ask if they are willing to help out again this year. I will
have a list of our charitable donations at the next meeting so when you go to a hole sponsor, you
can show them what we do with the money raised.



We hope the changes create more golf participation from the club members. This is our largest
fund raiser of the year and we need all of the support we can get to continue on.

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

Lyle has started his own graphics company for signs and what not. Contact him if you are
interested in anything and he can give you more information.

Jamie Y. and Karli S. I finally have your shirts and will have them at the next meeting.

Tim Kranz’ name was pulled and he was not present, $150.00 for the next meeting.

The next meeting will be held July 12th at Rays Restaurant, in the basement, on the north edge of
Edgerton @7:30.

Sincerely,
Jackie Kell
Secretary of the Sundowners Snowmobile Club

CLUB CONTACTS

President: Lyle Phillips 608-239-4159

Vice President: Mark Oswald 608-577-6908
Secretary: Jackie Kell 608-884-8516
Treasurer: Tom Hutchinson 608-752-9455
Trail Chairman: Eric Schmeling 608-289-0032
Activity Directors:

Jeff Bartz 608-884-9070

Sarah Oswald 608-774-0277



